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 Past Events: 
 Gentry 

 FCCLA  held the annual Veterans Day program. All went  very well, the FCCLA members served Veterans 
 muffins afterward. The Veterans Day video that was presented at the program is uploaded to youtube. If 
 you would like to go watch that. 

 FFA  It was a busy week for the FFA members. They traveled  to curtis for CDE #1. Where both Junior and 
 Senior livestock judging teams qualified for state. They held their annual bull fry this past Friday.  Along 
 with everything else FFA members are selling fruit, cheese, candy and so much more. If you are looking 
 for a good snack or a holiday present, find a FFA member today. 

 Unified Bowling  Is up and going. Students from Cambridge  and Arapahoe get this opportunity.  There is 
 a great number of students participating in this extra curricular activity. They have been very successful 
 placing at almost every meet. 

 This is an in between period for sports. However winter sports are starting this week in fact. There is a lot 
 of positivity flowing through the school about this year's outcome coming from the coaches and players. 
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 November 14, 2022 

 Upcoming Events: 
 Berkley 

 Athletics:  Winter sports had their first practice  today. The basketball teams have a jamboree game at the 
 end of the month and their first game is the beginning of December. The boys also have their first 
 wrestling meet at the beginning of December. JH girls have had a couple weeks of practices already and 
 have their first game tomorrow at Southern Valley. The JH boys also travel to Alma for wrestling 
 tomorrow. Unified Bowling has their next meet on the 17th and that is a home meet for them. 

 Quiz Bowl had a busy meet last week with two back to back meets. They placed  __________.  Their next 
 meet is tomorrow at Medicine Valley. 

 Other than the athletic activities, there isn’t much going on this month. After Thanksgiving break at the 
 end of the month, winter activities will be starting back up in December. 


